

May 31, 2016

Mr. Mike Fiscus LakeHawk Technologies 6911 Unicorn Street Las Vegas, NV 89131

Dear Mike,

I wanted to follow up with you after completing this past season with LakeHawk Technologies handling migratory waterfowl control on our golf course ponds. Through the efforts of your team and your proprietary USV technology, this is by far the best year we've had in controlling the waterfowl population. Our members and golf course superintendent were very happy with the results. As we've discussed, nuisance waterfowl can be one of the biggest issues for golf courses to deal with. Not only has there been no real solution, it's costly to clean up the mess left behind. You and your team consistently kept the coot and wigeon population down to very small and manageable levels. As you know, our golf course typically gets a very large influx of migratory waterfowl each winter and with a 320 acre lake bordering our course, the birds have a safe haven to go to when they are harassed off of our golf course ponds. But, this year with your technology, you were able to get large numbers of them to leave and not return with your harassment techniques.

While each situation is unique, I believe you have a viable management solution for control of nuisance waterfowl on golf courses with your boat technology. I would not hesitate to recommend you and your services to another course. We look forward to working with you again in the fall!

Best regards,

SouthShore Golf Club

John Herndon, PGA Director of Operations